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This is totally disturbing.  The majority of Oregon voters have already voted 

AGAINST Rank Choice.  You have no authority to squash the outcome to be your 

agenda.  That is NOT how elections are to be handled.  Just because we the people 

have voiced a hard NO, that doesn’t mean for you to override what we voted for.  If 

that is the case, why do we hold elections?  Stop. 


